MINUTES
Library Building Project: Special Collections Working Group
October 14, 2020
Via Skype

Present:  Joanne Kaczmarek, William Maher, Tim Newman, Tom Teper, Lynne Thomas
Note Taker: Wendy Wolter

Joanne opened the meeting asking that the group discuss quickly the Archives barcoding project, as Bill had to leave at 4:15.

Updates on Archives Barcoding Project
· Joanne – Last winter we discussed the barcoding project for the University Archives.  This past spring, Tom offered to extend support for an extra help or student employee to assist with this project.  We are planning on two phases.  The first phase will focus on materials located in 146.  This is the highest priority since most of these materials will be moved to the new facility.  The second phase will focus on materials in rooms 19 and 21. Between now and next summer we will develop a plan to get this done with two people working together.  Bill and I will be speaking with Mary Laskowski again to discuss space availability at Oak St.  Bill, do you have anything to add?
· Bill – My hope is to brainstorm and get a spreadsheet pulled together with information from Archon.  Our aim is to get a workflow together by the end of this semester.  I hope we can be done with room 146 by the end of spring semester.
· Joanne – Any questions or comments?
· Tom – This all sounds great.  If anyone in your group needs training on Alma, I’m sure MJ would be willing to assist.
· Joanne – I will look forward to working with MJ.  This is probably second to what we are planning for now.
· Tom – Materials transferred to Oak St. will need to be in Alma first.
· Joanne – Yes, of course, but we will be focusing on 146 first.  Oak St. storage will be down the road.  Lynne, we have an update on the building project website from another meeting this morning.  The new website will focus more on the UGL project, and advancement opportunities for donors.  January 16th is the deadline to have this ready. Tim, will you share an update on the program statement?
· Tim – The program statement is at the Provost’s office for signatures.  In the next 5-8 days, the program statement will be signed off on, then will be put out for bid.
· Joanne – The Special Collections division assignment is to go back to the documentation already completed and then hear updates from the sub-groups. The Special Collections team will give feedback on the language for the new website.
· Tom – John’s goal is to sharpen the point.  Instead of having the broad-based site that we have now, he wants to turn toward something that is motivating for donors.  This will draw upon the name.  The Chancellor and Provost wish to weigh in on this.  We need to close the funding gap by next September.
· Joanne – The Archives are moving on the barcode project.  I will push on the sub-groups to gather feedback.  Are there any other questions or comments?
· Lynne – Siobhan has put together a workflow regarding barcoding.  Please feel free to reach out to her for assistance or guidance.  We have figured out that Archon will talk to Aeon, thanks to the good work of Krista Gray. We are working on the execution.

Meeting adjourned at 4:35 p.m.
